

Memo

DATE: December 3, 2019

TO: Sarah Porter

FROM: Rich Rheaume

RE: JOHN VERTENTE BLVD. SOLAR ARRAY

Enclosed are revised plans and Narrative in response to your November 27, 2019 letter. The northern solar array and the wetland crossing and replication have been deleted so a water quality certification will be will not be required. The non jurisdictional isolated lands subject to flooding will not be filled. The slopes will be cut back to a 3:1 slope as shown on the sheet D-1, Detail Sheet, so a water quality certification will not be required. There is no need for drainage computations because the project complies with MassDEP Policy 17-1 Section 4.

We look forward to your favorable review.